
𝐈𝐧-𝐡𝐨𝐮𝐬𝐞 𝐑&𝐃 𝐔𝐧𝐢𝐭𝐬 𝐨𝐟 𝐆𝐫𝐨𝐰𝐞𝐥 𝐅𝐞𝐞𝐝𝐬 𝐠𝐞𝐭 𝐃𝐒𝐈𝐑 𝐑𝐞𝐜𝐨𝐠𝐧𝐢𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧 
1-Jul-2020 
 
Another feather in the cap of Growel Feeds Pvt. Ltd. We are honoured to announce that our 
In-house R&D Units have obtained the recognition of Department of Scientific and Industrial 
Research, Ministry of Science and Technology, Government of India. This recognition is a 
great motivation for intensifying our efforts in incorporating research-driven culture and in-
house innovations, envisioned to encourage, foster and strengthen the production sector of 
the country which would positively push the overall economic and infrastructural 
development. Being the only certification program in India that sets a world-level benchmark 
for industrial research, DSIR-recognition features our brand at the world stage along with 
countries with similar certification programs. Hearty Congratulations to the whole Growel 
Team !! 
 

  

  

  

      



 

  

  

  

 


